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This week we highlight a publication by Institutional Shareholder Services (ISS) on Women

Directors and Participation on Key Committees, posted here on The Harvard Law School

Forum on Corporate Governance and Financial Regulation. According to this analysis, women

corporate directors globally are showing greater proportional gains on occupying key board

committees than on boards overall.
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